## St. Mary's Parish Youth Basketball League 2021-2022 Registration Form

The St. Mary's Parish Basketball League is open to all Shrewsbury boys in the 5th - 8th grades. The season starts in November and runs through February, with all games played on weekend afternoons (1 game / weekend, usually Saturday afternoons), and practices (usually at Sherwood/ Oak on Friday evening).

Registration is on a first come first serve basis, and requires receipt of a signed and completed registration form, along with the \$175 registration fee.

For Additional Information or Questions please email: <a href="mailto:stmarysbball01545@gmail.com">stmarysbball01545@gmail.com</a> Follow us St Mary's Basketball League -Shrewsbury
PLAYER'S NAME:
Shirt Size: Youth S M L XL
CURRENT GRADE:TELEPHONE #
MAILING ADDRESS:
EMAIL(s)
Number of prior years' experience playing in a basketball league:
Is the player a member of St. Mary's Parish? (circle one) YES NO Note: Players do not need to be members of St. Mary's Parish to play in the league. In order to be eligible for registration, however players must be either Shrewsbury residents or a student at St. Mary's School
The League is run by parent volunteers. Please indicate your willingness to contribute to the ongoing success of the program as a: (Check as many boxes as apply)   SERVE ON THE LEAGUE BOARD OF DIRECTORS:   COACH  COACH  COACH
League Cost: \$175 per participant. Identify Method of Payment: CashCheckMake non-refundable checks payable to "St. Mary's Parish Basketball League" * Registration forms and entry fee can be mailed to St. Mary's Basketball League Registration, 59 Hunting Ave., Shrewsbury MA 01545
As the parent or guardian of
PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME(s):
Print Name

Date:

Parent/Guardian Signature: